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NOTICE CONCERNING THE ACCELERATED PAYMENT FOR SALES, 

USE AND WITHHOLDING TAX 
                     

 

 

Effective immediately, Mississippi law no longer requires taxpayers to submit accelerated 
payments for sales, use and withholding tax.  House Bill 1139 of the 2021 regular session 
repealed the requirement to file these accelerated payments.  
 
Please feel free to contact this office should you need additional information. 
 
Mississippi Department of Revenue 
601-923-7700 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dor.ms.gov/


  

Notice 72-21-07          May 3, 2021 

 

P.O. Box 1033 Jackson, MS 39210 www.dor.ms.gov Phone:  601.923.7015 Fax:  601.923.7034 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dor.ms.gov/

